
CANUTILLO INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

August 15, 2015 

TO ALL PARENTS, GUARDIANS AND EMPLOYEES 

Subject: AHERA Notification to Parents, Guardians and Employees 

In accordance with 40 CFR Part 763 (enacted by congress in 1968) of the Asbestos 

Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) Section 763.93 pertaining to the Asbestos in 

School Identification and Notification Rule, the Canutillo Independent School District 

hereby notifies all parties of the availability of the District’s Asbestos Management Plan. 

The plan and copy of the inspections and assessments are available for review Monday 

through Friday during regular office hours in all school offices and at the CISD Facilities 

and Transportation Building located at 7710 Cap Carter Rd. Vinton, TX 79821.  If you 

want to review the plan please call Mr. Carlos Carrillo, Asbestos Program Manager at        

(915) 877-7755 or by email at cacarrillo@canutillo-ISD.org. 

Please refer to the school’s asbestos management plan for specific details regarding 

whether or not you campus has asbestos-containing building materials. The 

management plan includes: inspection and physical assessment reports, training 

requirements of custodial and maintenance personnel, plans and procedures to 

minimized disturbance of any asbestos-containing building materials, and if applicable, a 

program for regular surveillance inspection of asbestos-containing materials. 

Additionally, every three years, and asbestos re-inspection of this campus will be 

conducted to comply with the AHERA law. If the schools asbestos s management plan 

indicates that asbestos-containing building materials were used in the construction 

materials at your campus, it is important to note that these materials are in a form and 

condition that do not pose an imminent health threat to students, staff and visitors. 
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